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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Governors of Dothill would like to find out parent and carers opinions of various 

aspects of school life. 

 

Below is a link to a survey that they would like you to complete.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/KwEb4VqFni  

 

The Governors are keen to hear your opinions so please feel free to add any further 

responses where you are given opportunity. These comments can relate to things that 

you feel are good and working well or things that you feel could improve. 

 

Thank you, on behalf of the Governors, for taking the time to complete this survey. 

 

Best wishes 
 

Becca Butler 

Head Teacher 
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